
 
We invite you to make comments and give us your feedback on this proposal. 

Comments can be made, no later than 5pm  on Tuesday 13th of October 2020 

through any one of the following:  

 

In writing to: Rosslare  to Waterford  Greenway, Special Projects 

Office, Wexford County Council, County Hall, Carricklawn, Wexford, 

Y35 WY93 

 

By email: With the subject ‘Rosslare to Waterford Greenway’ to: 

specialprojects@wexfordcoco.ie 

 

 

By electronic submission by filling out the online form at  

 www.wexfordcoco.ie/greenwayconsultation  

Have Your Say 

Rosslare to Waterford   
Greenway  

Wexford County Council, acting on behalf of Kilkenny County Council and 

Waterford City and County Council, proposes the development of a 

Greenway from Rosslare Harbour to Waterford. The route is centred 

around the out of service  Rosslare Strand to Waterford rail corridor that 

will connect to the South East Greenway in Co Kilkenny.  The proposed 

project will provide: 

 57.5km of dedicated Greenway facility; 

 A tourism and recreational amenity of regional significance; 

 Opportunities for rural regeneration of towns and villages along the 

route 

This project, in conjunction with the  South East Greenway (New Ross to 

Waterford), will provide 82km of dedicated walking and cycling facilities in 

the South East of Ireland and provide greenway connections from Rosslare 

Europort  to New Ross, Waterford and beyond.  

Public Information Leaflet 

Figure 3 Proposed Carpark –Rosslare Strand  



 

The purpose of this information leaflet is to outline the location of the 
proposed carpark for Rosslare Strand and to seek the views of the local 
community.  The carpark will: 
 Provide access to the Greenway for local residents; 
 Provide a focal point for the Greenway in Rosslare Strand; 
 Be of high quality design with landscaping and screen planting 

incorporated into the proposal; 

Project Overview 
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Location of Carpark 

The proposed location of the carpark is outlined in the below map, just south of 
Mauritiustown Road railway bridge and to the east of a proposed new housing 
development. Access will be provided from Mauritiustown Road through the 
existing road network to Commodore Barry Park. A segregated three metre wide 
Greenway will be provided adjacent to the road to provide access to Rosslare 
Strand to the North and Rosslare Harbour to the south.  

Figure 2 Proposed Carpark –Rosslare Strand  

Next Steps 

We would like to hear from the local community of Rosslare Strand in relation 
to the proposed carpark and invite you to comment. All feedback received for 
the project will be considered and  incorporated into the application for 
planning consent to be submitted to An Bord Pleanála in November 2020. 
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Figure 1: Proposed Carpark location –Point A  


